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Community Action to Oppose Jail Site 
The Oklahoma City Planning Commission has approved the 

request to rezone 1901 E Grand Blvd as a new jail site with the 

following non-binding stipulations: 

1. Prisoners may only be released downtown at the 

Courthouse 

2. Site must have a 12 foot high fence around the grounds 

parameter 

3. No loud speakers will be allowed on site 

This application for rezoning now goes to the full Oklahoma 
City Council for final approval. Del City Citizens are encouraged 
to write members of the OKC Council to make your reasons 
known for opposing this location for a new jail. To assure each 
councilmember and the mayor gets your message,  you should 
email all (8) Oklahoma City wards addressed as follows:  
ward1@okc.gov, ward2…, ward3…  though ward8@okc.gov, 
and to the mayor at mayor@okc.gov.  
 
Currently we understand the council is pretty much split on 
this issue. Let’s make our concerns about our homes, family 
safety and neighborhood peace and security known.   
The council will meet to discuss and vote on this item on May 
21 at 8:30 at Council Chambers at 200 Main Street. If possible, 
you should plan to attend.   
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